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High Street,  

Penrith NSW 2750    

Ph: 02 4721 2158                                               

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

 Penrith  
  Public School 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 10 2022 

 

JUN 
 
29          School Athletics Carnival-Whole school attending-  SCHOOL                     
CANTEEN CLOSED 
30          Teachers Industrial Action—School Non-operational   
JUL 
1            Mufti Day/Disco-Can soft drink donation for Pedlars Fair 
1            School Reports go home 
1            Term 2 Ends 
16          P&C Bunnings BBQ-If you are able to help please      
                email — penrithpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

19          Term 3 Begins for all students 
25-27    Parent Teacher Interviews-Online booking via Skool Loop App 
28          Opportunity Class placement test students who applied      
 

 

 

 

Money/Notes Due 

$30  Dance group—OVERDUE 

Online Educational Resources Years K-6 - $20.00 pay ASAP 

$10 Kitchen Garden - New students & Kindergarten only. 

file://///DETNSW.WIN/2859/Faculty/Office/NEWSLETTER/penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:penrithpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES   

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 

 

Principal’s Message  

Dear Parents and Carers 

It is hard to believe another term has come to an end.  Friday 1 July will be the last day of 
term two.  Please remember that Monday 18 July is a Staff Development Day and students 
do not attend school on that day. 

 

Enrolling Now for 2023 – If you have a child commencing kindergarten in 2023, or if you 
know of anyone commencing school next year, we are taking enrolments now!  Our        
comprehensive Kickstart to Kindy program runs throughout terms three and four. 

 

Payments - We ask that you are vigilant in making payments on time as our office staff are 
very busy and unable to take payments past the specified cut off dates.  Thank you for your 
support and understanding.  

 

Staffing – We would like to congratulate Mrs Hardie-Grant on her appointment to           
Kingswood South Public School.  Mrs Turner has also secured a relieving position as           
Assistant Principal at Lapstone Public School for terms three and four. We wish you both 
every success. 

 

Children’s Crossing – We ask you to assist us in ensuring our students’ and community’s 
safety by adhering to the speed limit and giving way to pedestrians.  Please discuss road 
safety with your children and the importance of utilising the children’s crossing to ensure 
their safety on the roads. Please wait until the crossing supervisor has returned to the side 
of the road before crossing the pedestrian crossing.   

 

Kiss and Drop – Stopping for more than two minutes in this area is illegal. Please adhere to 
all signage. Illegal parking may result in fines or a loss of demerit points.  

 

Parent Teacher Meetings – These meetings will take place in week two of term three.  
Bookings can be made during weeks nine and ten of this term. Information on how to book 
your meeting will be sent out in the coming weeks. 

 

Parking - Please do not park your car and leave it unattended in the kiss and drop zone on 
Doonmore Street.  This area is patrolled at random and many of our families have received 
fines for parking and leaving their vehicle.  Please refrain from parking in people’s          
driveways also, as this is private property and could be considered trespassing. 
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We wish you all a relaxing break and will see you when students return on  

Tuesday 19 July.  

Warm regards 

Chantal Beltran 

Principal 

 

A Word from our Local Police: 

 
ARE YOU SCHOOL SAFE – "Illegal parking around schools endangers children's 
lives".  If you've heard the expression "it’s only a matter of time until       
someone gets hurt" then you'll understand why it is important for                  
EVERYONE to obey the road rules. 

 
School opening and closing hours are busy times for pedestrians and vehicles 
outside the school. Park safely even if it means walking further to the school 
gate. Schools provide information in school newsletters and emails to         
promote safe behaviour and this includes parking legally during drop off and 
pick up times. 

 
Always take extra care in 40km/h school zones, which operate on gazetted 
school days. Observe all parking signs. They are planned with children’s safety 
in mind.  Illegal parking around schools puts lives at risk. That's why Council 
and the Police take a 'zero tolerance' approach. Council Rangers, Parking 
Officers and Police regularly patrol schools across the Penrith LGA. 

 
Parking in a No Parking area - means you can stop to drop off or pick up    
passengers for a MAXIMUM of 2 MINUTES. You must stay within 3 metres of 
the vehicle.  

 
Parking in a No Stopping area - means you CANNOT stop in this area for ANY 
reason. 

 
Parking in a Bus Zone area - means you CANNOT stop or park unless you are 
driving a bus. 
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Naidoc Cup 
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  PENRITH SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL MULTICULTURAL 

FESTIVAL - Classes attending 5P, 4/5F, 6L, 6NP 

 

Students and staff at Penrith Selective High School 

have kindly invited students from Penrith Public 

School to attend their upcoming Multicultural Festi-

val. The festival will be held at the high school 

on Friday 1st July 2022. Students will be accompanied 

to the event by their teacher and will walk across to 

and back from the event through our internal gate.   
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 CANTEEN 

School 24 Online Ordering Information 

Orders must be entered by 9.15am daily 
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The Skool Loop App 
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